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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This year our annual health week is taking place week beginning 28th June and we are in the process of planning a 

very exciting and energetic week for your children. During health week the children learn about healthy eating, their 

mental health and how to keep their bodies fit through sports and exercise.  

We are looking for parents and carers who have a passion or skill for sport or a career in sport, the medical or health 

sector who would be willing to spend a morning, afternoon or day in school talking to the children about your career 

or teaching the children a new sport or hobby – this could be dance, football, cricket, rugby, cheerleading, ballet, 

hockey, etc.  

If you are able to volunteer your time and would like to join us in celebrating health week then please get in contact 

with the school admin team admin@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk by Monday 7th June so we can get a date and time 

confirmed for you to join each class. 

We look forward to hearing from you and thank you for your time in advance. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss McCarthy 
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